October 24, 2023

Jean Gerken
John Gerken

CITY OF NAPERVILLE
TRANSPORTATION, ENGINEERING, AND DEVELOPMENT (TED)
BUSINESS GROUP

400 S. Eagle Street
Nabperville, IL 60540

To Whom It May Concern:

We have reviewed the proposed floor plans and design concepts associated with the proposed
variance. After the proposed addition, we think Scott and Erin’s house will continue to be

consistent with other homes in our neighborhood. We’ve discussed landscaping that Scott and
Erin will add after the remodeling is complete. Given those landscaping plans and the proposed
building plans, we do not believe the proposed addition will negatively affect our property.

Sincerely,
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Jean Gerken John Gerken



October 24, 2023

Mary Jane Beran
Mike Beran

_

CITY OF NAPERVILLE
TRANSPORTATION, ENGINEERING, AND DEVELOPMENT (TED)
BUSINESS GROUP

400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

To Whom It May Concern:

We have reviewed the proposed floor plans and design concepts associated with the proposed
variance. After the proposed addition, we think Scott and Erin’s house will continue to be
consistent with other homes in our neighborhood. We’ve discussed landscaping that Scott and
Erin will add after the remodeling is complete. Given those landscaping plans and the proposed
building plans, we do not believe the proposed addition will negatively affect our property.

Sincerely,
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Mike Beran

Mary Jane Beran



October 24, 2023

Karen Trunnell
Anthony Trunnell

CITY OF NAPERVILLE

TRANSPORTATION, ENGINEERING, AND DEVELOPMENT (TED)
BUSINESS GROUP

400 S. Eagle Street

Naperville, L 60540

To Whom It May Concern:

We have reviewed the proposed floor plans and design concepts associated with the proposed
variance. After the proposed addition, we think Scott and Erin’s house will continue to be
consistent with other homes in our neighborhood. We’ve discussed landscaping that Scott and
Erin will add after the remodeling is complete. Given those landscaping plans and the proposed
building plans, we do not believe the proposed addition will negatively affect our property.

Sincerely,

Ko Lvoniad /

Karen Trunnell Anthony Trunnell





